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The Executive Board of the Annie Sullivan Middle School Parent Communication 
Council (PCC) welcomes new and returning families to the 2017-2018 school year.   

For those new to our school community, the PCC is a parent volunteer organization 
that works with the teachers and administration to promote and enhance the 
educational and social environment of the students, the school, and our community.  
To accomplish these goals, the PCC will fundraise for the enrichment programs, 
field trips, activities and improvements in and around the school building, which 
otherwise would not be possible through school funds.   

We meet on a monthly/bimonthly basis to discuss upcoming school events, plan 
future activities, and share ideas. A monthly newsletter is sent home electronically 
announcing meeting dates, special events, and other important PCC news.  The 
newsletter is also posted on the school website and updates are posted on our 
Facebook page.   Hopefully, this will be our last communication sent home through 
your student. Our goal is to go paperless! 

We encourage you to support our students by attending meetings and becoming 
involved.  Your ideas, suggestions, and especially your help are needed. Any amount 
of time you may have to share would be greatly appreciated - please don't hesitate 
to ask about opportunities to help that are flexible with busy schedules!  Attached 
is a list of volunteer opportunities for the 2017-2018 school year.  Please sign up 
and help us enrich our student’s ASMS experience.  Thank you! 

Attachments:  Direct Donation Letter/envelope  Volunteer Form/Permission for e-mail 
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